



(315) 685-3440 or 685-3481 Fax 685-0730 info@villageofskaneateles.com Mary Sennett, Mayor Gregg Eriksen. Trustee Ed Evans. Trustee Tara Lynn. Trustee Kathleen Zapata, Trustee Jordan R. Pavlus. Village Attomey Laurie Walter. Village Administrator Clerk

February 27, 2023

Dear Village Resident,

The Village has contracted with a surveyor to stake out our utility access properties in the Lakeview Circle Subdivision. Work will likely commence Thursday, March 2, 2023, weather permitting. Surveyors may be working behind your properties marking property corners. These markers will be used to determine the level of effort needed to maintain the properties. Some minor trimming and cutting of trees and shrubs may be required to complete the survey.

Following the completion of the survey, the Village will schedule a meeting with interested and affected residents to discuss the findings and the required work to maintain the properties. If you should have any questions or concerns, please reach out to our Village office at (315) 685-3440.

Sincerely,

Thomas J. Posella Jr., P.E. Director of Municipal Operations